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AVONDALE DIVISION Route 41, Avondale Pennsylvania 19311, Telephone 215 268-2281

27 April 1978

Radioisotopes Licensing Branch
Div. of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Earl G. Wright,

As per your telephone request of 4-26-78,' please find enclosed two copies
of my letter dated 8-24-77 dealing with H-P Detectors numbered 2-2837 and
2-2830 and revised customer instructions.

(

Please let me know if I may be of any further service.

Sincerely, j

d , u . h ' N ,|
Richard H. KolloffL )
Hewlett-Packard

'

Product Assurance Manager
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